
          The Weekly Update 
                 Fredericksburg Presbyterian Church 

  
 

Event planner Adam Swinehart would like to 
have a corn hole tournament at the church 
picnic this year. If you would like to                 
participate, there is a sign up sheet on the 

sign up table in the Gallery, or you can call/email the church 
and let Secretary Jean know. She will add your name to the 
list. Invite your friends! Bring them to church, then the                
picnic, then a game or two of corn-hole.  

THIS WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 
 

 DEACONS MEETING 
Thursday, August 5 @ 6:30 p.m. 

 

NEXT  WEEK’S ACTIVITIES 
 
 

 SUMMER SUNDAYS 
Sunday, August 8 @ 10:45 a.m. 

Gather for fellowship following the worship service 
 

 TRUSTEES MEETING                                               
Wednesday, August 11 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Picnic following Worship 

Meat, beverage and   
table service provided 

Bring a covered dish to 
share and lawn chairs. 

And corn hole too!   

Read on below.  

Church Picnic  
in the Park 
August 15 



  

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
 

August 4 - Erika & Jason Schuch 

 
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
August 4—Valerie Schlegel 
August 5 - Claudia Ward 
August 8 - Ellen Mosteller 
 

   
          

 

COME TO THE FAIR 
The church has secured a block of   tickets for the 
church family to see Christian singer David Crowder 
at the Wayne County Fair on September 13                  
at 8:00 p.m.  In addition, for every ticket you purchase, 
the church will provide you with one free ticket  that 
can be used to bring along a friend to introduce to the 
music of David  Crowder.  Even better, if you don’t 
need the extra ticket(s) you can elect to  give them to 
the church to be used for outreach with the Youth or 
families in the  community.  
 

Go to this link: 
https://myfredericksburgchurch.ccbchurch.com/goto/fo
rms/10/responses/new 
 and make your selections and submit payment. All 
the tickets in the block are located in the grandstand 
and the cost is $20 each. When we pick up the tickets 
(in July) we’ll notify you that your tickets are at the 
church and ready for you to pick them up.    

 

 SUMMER SUNDAYS CONTINUE 
There’s still a few Sundays left in August! Don’t  
forget the fellowship and refreshment time following 
services on Sunday mornings. Everyone is wel-
come to stay and enjoy a time of fellowship and  
refreshments in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

BRIDGE CITY CHURCH                       
PREPARING TO LAUNCH 

The church plant of Bridge City Church (where  
Pastor Keon Abner and Jack McClelland are serving) 
is announcing a “soft launch” on Sunday, August 8 at 
4:00 p.m. followed by a dinner at 5:30. 
Bridge City is being planted through a partnership  
between New Life at Calvary and Bay Presbyterian 
Church.  
Sessions, congregations and friends are invited to at-
tend this worship service and dinner. RSVP’s are nec-
essary in order to prepare the meal. If you would like 
to go, please let Secretary Jeann in the office know.  
(She can also provide you with directions). 
 
 
 

Please keep these people/situations in your prayers.  
Note: The prayer needs listed in BOLD are new to the list, gath-
ered from the Sharing of Joys & Concerns from the previous    
Sunday.  
 

 Military Service:  

 Isaiah Styer - boot camp 

 Rusty King 1st Lieutenant Ohio National Guard 

 Ryan Chabak 

 Jeff & Veronica's nephew in National Guard  
 

Prayer Needs 

 Unspoken 
 

Health Concerns: 

 Renee Schaaf’s father 

 Art Opliger - prayers for therapy and strength  

 Rod - struggling w/ pneumonia, drug-induced coma, ventilator 

 Continued prayers  for Tanya Chupp 

 Mary Lou - health concerns  

 Unspoken health concerns 

 Pastor Tim Hull - needs a  liver transplant 

 Matt & Tiana- prayers for healthy pregnancy 

 Shirley McKelvey  
 

Long Term Care Facilities:  

 Tim -  Mike Covert’s brother 
 

Battling Cancer:  

 June Yoder 

 Brittany  

 Tara Jacobs 

 Mike 

 Jeff Berkhouse 

 Jamie 

 Mark - Janet Albright’s son 

 Karen Silver’s daughter’s best friend battling cancer 

 Zeno Middleton  
 

Condolences: 
 The family Joni Hofacre 
 The family of Val Corrigan 

 

 

The three Fredericksburg 

churches are once again    

planning to have a community 

worship at the ballfield on 

Sunday, September 5.          

Be watching for details.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://myfredericksburgchurch.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/10/responses/new
https://myfredericksburgchurch.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/10/responses/new


VOLUNTEERS NEEDED  

AT THE LIBRARY 

Fredericksburg Community Library is looking for 
volunteers to reopen. Typical shifts are 3-4 hours 
and volunteers can come in as little as once a 
month or as often as once a week.  Volunteer   
duties are also available for “Behind the scenes 
work.”  Contact Katie Yurick by voice or text at  
216-215-2340 or email katyurick@yahoo.com 
 

Your financial gifts to the church are especially im-
portant in this time of transition. They help create stability 
which enables us to navigate uncertainty and plan for future 
ministry. To give your tithes and offerings, you may mail 
checks to: PO Box 259, Fredericksburg, 44627 or text       
fredericksburgpres to 77977.       
You may also drop off contributions to the church  during 
normal office hours. Thank you for your generosity.  
 

To contact us:  
201 N. Mill St. Fredericksburg, Ohio 44627   

Phone 330-695-2511 
Email: fredpresby@gmail.com 

Website: www.fredericksburgpres.org     
Follow us on Facebook too! 

 

Darcy Miller, Pastor of Congregational Care (330-440-4155) 
Jon Hutchison, Pastor of Family Ministries  (330-418-8969) 

 

Church Office Hours 
Monday thru Friday 9:30 a.m.- 3:00 p.m.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

DON’T 

COUNT 

THE DAYS 

MAKE 

THE DAYS 

COUNT. 
 
 
 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who shared last 

Sunday: Becca Schuch, Zach Stevenson, 

Claudia Ward, Laura Geiser and               

Hi Lambert.  Listening to you tell of your 

personal experiences was very encourag-

ing and uplifting.  Thank you for sharing 

with us.  

If you missed last Sunday’s service you 

can catch it on Facebook or on the church 

website.  
 

We’ll have some more sharing this Sunday 

(August 8) when Pastor Darcy speaks on 

“Tools, Timing and Treasures” 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.fredericksburgpres.org.

